March 16, 1956

Ir. Maurice W. Nittler
P. 0. Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Maurice:

Received your letter reporting your reception of KBRL in Ceneva,
Nebraska, on the afterncon of February 16th.

Yeu can consider this letter as verification of your reception of
our station.

Thanking you very much for your report, I am,
Ycurs very truly,

RADIO STATION KBRL

enwell
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